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Scanning Room

Dear Mr Young

Re Proposed modification to the Woomargama Bypass (MP08_0237 MOD1)

Thank you for your letter dated 15 June 2011 seeking comments from the Office of Environment and
Heritage (OEH) about a proposed modification to the Woomargama Bypass (MP08_0237 MOD1) for
construction of twin 128 metre four span bridges at Mountain Creek.

We have reviewed the information provided with the modification request and raise no objection to
the modification. However, if a thorough technical assessment and/or review is required we
recommend that an independent consultant be commissioned to undertake a peer review of the
proposed modification.

If you have any further enquiries about this matter please contact me by telephoning
02 6022 0600.

Yours sincerely

BRIAN WiLD 22 fa .20//
Head, Albury Unit
Environment Protection and Regulation
Office of Environment and Heritage
Department of Premier and Cabinet
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